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July 17, 2017 
 
Mr. Marcus V. Lewis, CFO 
Garkane Energy Cooperative, Inc. 
P. O. Box 465 
Loa, Utah 84747 
 
Re:  In the Matter of Garkane Energy Cooperative, Inc.'s Proposed Tariff Revisions for 

Schedule SP-IMP – Special Impact Fee to Recover Upgrade Investment, 
Docket No. 17-028-T02 

 
Dear Mr. Lewis: 
 
 The Public Service Commission of Utah (PSC) reviewed the June 29, 2017 filing by 
Garkane Energy Cooperative, Inc. (Garkane) of a new Schedule SP-IMP – Special Impact Fee to 
Recover Upgrade Investment, effective July 31, 2017. The PSC also reviewed the July 6, 2017 
action request response filed by the Division of Public Utilities (DPU). The DPU states Garkane 
notified its members of the new schedule prior to a June 26, 2017 public meeting, during which 
Garkane’s Board of Directors approved the new schedule. The DPU recommends the PSC 
acknowledge Garkane’s new Schedule SP-IMP. 
 

Based on the PSC’s review of the filing and the DPU’s comments, the PSC 
acknowledges the filing as complying with Utah Code Ann. § 54-7-12(7). Accordingly, it is 
available for public inspection at the PSC. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#295319 


